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MP10 0155 MOD 1 Former Allied Mills Site Concept Plan Modification 
Response to Submissions 

Thank you for your email dated 24 September 2014, requesting Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) provide comments on the above referenced proposal. 

Transport for NSW and Roads and Maritime Services have reviewed the response to 
submissions for the above proposal and have no further comments on the proposed 
modification to the approved Concept Plan (M10_0155 MOD 1). 

Thank you for providing TfNSW the opportunity to review and comment on this proposed 
modification to an approved Concept Plan. Should you have any questions regarding this 
matter, please contact Robert Rutledge, Principal Transport Planner on 8202 2203 or at 
Robert.rutledge@transportnsw.gov.au. 
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